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Neal M. Wherry

February 22, 1939

Pr. ¥. C, Allen _
Dept. of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog":

We want you to know that we appreciated
immensely the opportunity to have the band
play at the game and also to have the in-
vitation to provide the stunt for between
halves.

Sincerely yours,

761 4-RMW Nedl M. Wherry



